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Great Outdoors Scavenger Hunt at Carlyle Lake 

CARLYLE LAKE – The U.S. Army Corps of Engineers will host a Great Outdoors Scavenger Hunt on 
Saturday, May 17, 2014 at the Carlyle Lake Visitor Center to commemorate National Park Trust’s 
(NPT) Third Annual National Kids to Parks Day. This event is open to children ages 5 to15.  A parent 
or gaurdian will be required to accompany children who are between the ages of 5 and 10.   
Registration will begin at 9:00 a.m. followed by the scavenger hunt at 9:30 a.m. Participants will have 
an hour to complete the hunt.  Prizes will be awarded to the top three finishers who find all the items 
on the scavenger hunt list.  All participants will receive prizes.  After the hunt, park rangers will 
present “Natures Treasures” an environmental program to educate participants about the natural 
items on their scavenger hunt list. 
 
At a time when an obesity epidemic affects nearly 1 in 3 children who are either overweight or obese, 
communities are witnessing sky-rocketing rates of high blood pressure, type 2 diabetes and elevated 
cholesterol levels in children. Parks and cities across the nation are committing to a simple motto: 
“active kids are healthy kids” and encouraging their residents to use National Kids to Parks Day as 
the first of many days spent outdoors or at local parks and recreation sites to develop a more active 
and healthy lifestyle.  
 
For additional information on the scavenger hunt please contact the Carlyle Lake Project Office at 
(618) 594-2484 or email at carlylelake@usace.army.mil.  
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U.S. Army Corps of Engineers will honor new America the Beautiful   

Federal Recreation Annual Pass for Military  

  

WASHINGTON – The U.S. Army Corps of Engineers (USACE) announced 

today it will begin accepting the America the Beautiful Federal Recreation Pass 

Program’s new Interagency Annual Pass for Military (Military Pass) at its more 

than 2,500 USACE-managed recreation areas nationwide.   

  

Beginning on Armed Forces Day on May 19, service men and women - Army, 

Navy, Air Force, Marines, Coast Guard, and activated National Guard and 

Reserves, and their dependents who present the new Military Pass will receive a 

fee waiver to USACE-managed day-use areas (boat launches and swimming 

areas). The Military Pass, which is free, may be obtained in person at U.S. 

Forest Service, National Park Service, Bureau of Reclamation, Bureau of Land 

Management and U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service facilities. Additional 

information on the Federal Recreation Pass Program is available at 

http://store.usgs.gov/pass/annual.html.  

  

Military members and their dependents may also present a Department of the 

Defense Identification Card or Common Access Card (CAC) to receive the day-

use fee waiver at USACE-managed day-use areas.   

  

In a separate effort, USACE will continue to waive camping fees for active duty 

military members and their dependents on mid- or post-deployment leave. To 

qualify for a camping fee waiver at a USACE-managed campground, a member 

or dependent must present the new Military Pass or CAC and a copy of their 

mid- or post-deployment (reintegration) leave orders. Camping fees are waived 

on a walk-up and space available basis, as well as for reservations made through 

the National Recreation Reservation Service call center at   

1-877-444-6777. However, fees will not be waived for on-line reservations 

made through the on-line Recreation.gov Web site.  

  

Acceptance of USACE fee waivers is encouraged, but not required, at the more 

than 1,800 nationwide recreation areas managed by other entities on USACE 

lands.  

  

"Our military service members and their families sacrifice so much for our 

country. The waiver of day-use fees at USACE lakes and recreation areas will 

make it easier and more affordable for them to get to the great outdoors with 
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